RMPBS/KUVO RYHL radio spot (20 seconds)

"Denver Public Works announces their Recycle Your Holiday Lights campaign--accepting
incandescent, LED, and "icicle" wires and bulbs at the Cherry Creek Recycling Drop-off from
November 15th to January 15th. Details at Denver Gov dot org slash Denver Recycles."



